FARNBOROUGH PRIMARY SCHOOL

arnborough Hill, Farnborough, Orpington, Kent BR6 7EQ

Telephone 01689 853295 Fax 01689 889286 Email: admin.office@farnborough.bromley.sch.uk

Website: www.farnboroughprimary.co.uk
Miss A James BA PGCE Head Teacher

Mrs C Browne B.Ed Hons Head of School

15 March 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

This week we will be celebrating Neurodiversity Week.

Neurodiversity celebrates the strengths of our SEND children in lots of different ways from creative thinking, innovation, ability to think outside-the-box, problem-solving skills, unique insights and perspectives, as well as our perseverance and resilience. In order to celebrate this week, we will be having in class PSHE session with our children promoting celebrating differences in each and every one of us as well as inclusivity. These are values we strive for every day however it feels important to really highlight them during this week.





To end the week, we will also be celebrating and supporting Comic Relief. As you know we are selling Red Noses in school to raise money for this important cause but we will also be wearing own clothes on Friday 19th March and asking for donations to be made through a just giving page to prevent lots of donations coming into school.



Please find a link to our Just Giving page below:

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/farnborough-primary-school-rednoseday21

Please donate what you can to this worthy cause.

There will be lots of activities going on throughout the day in the classes but our main celebration will be creating our own Comic Relief t-shirts. Due to the children using fabric paint and pens we are asking that the children bring into school with them an old t-shirt or shirt to protect their clothing in a named carrier bag.



In the afternoon, weather permitting, we hope to have a fashion parade so the children can show off their creations, where we take lots of photos to share with you.

Thank you for all of your support,

Best Wishes

Mrs Cheeseman

